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Dear Applicant, 
 
Thank you for your interest in becoming part of the Hernando County Sheriff’s Office team.  We 
have a great organization, made up of awesome individuals, and we always welcome dedicated 
professionals who have a sense of urgency when it comes to serving the public.  We take pride in 
the fact that when the public doesn’t know who to call for help, they call us.  Our members can 
go home at the end of their work day knowing they are part of a team that actually makes a 
difference in the lives of the people in Hernando County.   
 
Employment with the Hernando County Sheriff’s Office will provide you with the opportunity to 
make a positive difference as you pursue a fulfilling and rewarding career in law enforcement, 
detention or the many other public safety and civilian positions that will become available 
throughout your career.  We offer a competitive salary and an excellent benefits package 
including paid health and dental for the employee, retirement, life insurance and college tuition 
reimbursement. 
 
If you have what it takes, we at the Hernando County Sheriff’s Office would welcome you to our 
team as we continue to positively impact the citizens of Hernando County.  For current openings 
and updated information, please call our Human Resources Office at 352-754-6830 or visit us 
online at www.hernandosheriff.org  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Al Nienhuis 
Sheriff 
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